Note to Interested Commenters:
On February XX, 2021, SSA published a notice in the Federal Register seeking comment on eCBSV’s public information collections under the Paperwork Reduction Act.  You can find this notice at INSERT LINK.  Below we are posting draft versions of the information collection tools referenced in the notice:
DRAFT- eCBSV Screen Package
You can submit comments on these documents to:
 Social Security Administration, OLCA
	Attn:  Reports Clearance Director
	3100 West High Rise
	6401 Security Blvd.
	Baltimore, MD  21235
	Fax:  410-966-2830
	Email address:  OR.Reports.Clearance@ssa.gov 
Alternatively, you may submit your comments online through www.regulations.gov, referencing Docket ID Number [SSA-2021-XXXX].

[bookmark: _GoBack]To be sure we consider your comments, we must receive them no later than 03/XX/2021.  
